SPECIAL MEETING
STERLING VILLAGE BOARD OF TRUSTEES
STERLING, NEBRASKA

The Sterling Village Board of Trustees held a public hearing on Tuesday, April 17, 2012
at 6:37 p.m. Chairman Heusman called the special meeting to order and trustees
answering roll call were: Scott Buss, Vane Rengstorf, Dwight Weiss, Chuck Wingert.
Others present: Steve Mercure. Chairman Heusman acknowledged the Open Meetings
Act and location on the north wall of the Sterling Fire Barn.

The purpose of the meeting was to interview candidates for the position of utility
superintendent. Discussed were guidelines in regards to salary, insurance benefits, sick

leave, vacation and personal days, water and wastewater licenses, CDL license, mowing,
general maintenance.

Heusman made a motion to enter executive session at 6:55 p.m to interview candidates
and Weiss seconded the motion. Vote: yeas: all. Motion carried. Weiss made a motion

to end executive session at 9:00 p.m. and Wingert seconded the motion. Vote: yeas: all.
Motion carried.

No action taken at this time pending further review.

Meeting closed at 9:04 p.m.

Dennis Heusman, Chairman Lola Wentz, Village Clerk



